
City of McCleary 

STAFF REPORT 
 

To: Mayor Miller and Council 

From: Paul Nott 

Date: 12/4/2023 

Department: Light and Power 

 

Hello All, 

 

Since our last report we have responded to 7 more power outages and numerous 

customer service requests. We will start to remove all the Christmas decorations this 

week. We also have been working on an underground primary line extension off Elma 

Hicklin Rd, and a 3 pole change out on County Line Rd. 

 

Once again, we are in storm season. Please keep clear of down power lines and let 

us know if your experiencing a power outage. 

 

As always, we have been fielding customer requests and doing line maintenance 

when our crew structure or time allows. 

 

Have a happy New Year. 

 

If anyone has any questions or concerns, feel free to contact us… 

 

Paul 

 

 

 

 

 


